Corporate Services HAWKE’S BAY
District Health Board
0lA2015172
30 October 2015
A D Tait

Via email: fyi-request-3228-9fcd3e89@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sir/Madam
YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (1982) REQUEST

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 14 October 2015 where you requested
the following information from the Hawke’s Bay District Health Board (HBDHB):

Information held by the Hawke’s Bay District Health Board on prospective Male-to-
Female sexual reassignment surgery providers. This request is for information including
but not limited to correspondence with prospective providers, assessments of providers
or correspondence with other DHB’s or specialists.

Under the Official Information Act 1982, we have 20 working days from receipt of your
request to respond. Therefore we anticipate a response back to you by 13 November 2015.

Yours sincerely

{# ANNAKIRK
Communications Manager
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